
Refering to

No 9260

me
PRIVINCE OF QUEBEC 16.

4
 jepartment of Croun Lands,P.

Luebec 22 feby 1893

 H9264

Ead.
92

135728

id

In reply to your letter of the

th

4 January 1893, I beg to inform you that

the Indian Reservison the St Maurice

liver can still be located at any point

along and on either shore of this river,

from La Jaque to Weymontachinque, as

they could have been in 1886.

O Copy of your letter of the 16th inst.

has been this day forwarded to Mr Bs.

John Bignell, who will, at my request,

communicate directly with you respective

the survey of the aforesaid Indian Resum

1e

I have the honor to be

L. W. Van Koughnet Esqr

Sir
Aupt Genl

Your Obdt Servtof Indian affairs

Ollara Iaere

Assest Commissioner

vers. (RG 10, volume 7764, Bile 27074-3 P.t.1)
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